
BEDFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
To:  Members of the Bedford School Committee 
From:  Cliff Chuang, Superintendent 
Date:  October 6, 2023 
Subject: Security Camera Policy - 2nd Read & Vote 

 
 
Thank you for your thoughtful and thorough discussion of the draft Security Camera Policy 
(ECAF) that I presented to you at your September 26, 2023, meeting during the first read and 
discussion. I present this final proposed version for your consideration at your October 10, 2023 
meeting. This version addresses the questions and feedback provided by members, with revisions 
made to: 
 

● Clarify the types of locations where cameras may or may not be placed, but preserves 
discretion for the district to determine specific locations, so long as they honor a 
reasonable expectation of privacy. 

● Add a provision explicitly outlining that the camera system shall include an auditable log 
of access. 

 
I recommend you approve this policy so that we can proceed with related implementation plans 
and capital expenditure requests to address the issues identified in the safety and security reviews 
conducted by the Edward Davis Company.  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 


